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DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 03-17 
MATERIALS BULLETIN NO. 04-17 
(FHWA Approved: 2/17/2017) 

TO:  DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 
DISTRICT MATERIALS AND RESEARCH ENGINEERS  

FROM:  David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Construction 
  Timothy J. Ruelke, P.E., Director, Office of Materials 

COPIES: Courtney Drummond, Amy Tootle, Nick Finch, Rafiq Darji, Bob Burleson, Jim 
Warren  

SUBJECT: ASPHALT ROADWAY PAVEMENT AS-BUILT DATA 
 
Submittal of Form 700-050-12, Asphalt Roadway – As Built Pavement Data will no longer be 
required for projects utilizing Form 675-030-20A, Asphalt Roadway – Daily Report of Quality 
Control - Automated Version (also referred to as the QC Roadway Report).  Per DCE Memo No. 
01-17/Materials Bulletin No. 01-17, Form 675-030-20A will be submitted to the State Materials 
Office to be uploaded into the MAC database after final acceptance of the project.  The submittal 
of this form will suffice for as-built pavement data. 
 
All projects let prior to July 2015 continuing to use Form 675-030-20, Asphalt Roadway – Daily 
Report of Quality Control are still required to submit Form 700-050-12, Asphalt Roadway – As 
Built Pavement Data in Excel format to Sherry Valdez of the State Construction Office at 
sherry.valdez@dot.state.fl.us.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Kristin Brown of the State 
Construction Office at (850) 414-4280. 
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